
MAKE A RESOLUTION TO SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS 
WITH THE LIBRARY IN 2018 

M AKE  NE W  FRI ENDS  I N  T HE  NE W  YE AR !  
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The Bethel Public Library 
189 Greenwood Avenue 

Bethel, Connecticut 06801 

L I B R A R Y  H O U R S  
 

Mon., Wed., Thurs.  10-8 
Tues., Fri., Sat.  10-5 

Sun.  1-5 (September—mid-June) 
 

Closed January 1 for New Year’s Day,  
January 15 for Martin Luther King Day, 
and February 19 for President’s Day.  

E veryone is cordially invited to the Friends of the Bethel Public 

Library annual meeting at the Library 

on Thursday, January 18 at 6:00 pm. 

     We’ll review our activities and 

accomplishments of 2017, look for-

ward to 2018, elect officers, and 

have fun playing a truly unique game 

called "name-that-book." Refresh-

ments will be served at the end of 

the meeting. PS: This is also an excel-

lent time to join the Friends or re-

new your membership. 

     Make sure to check out the Book 

Cellar sales racks, which were re-

cently relocated to shelves just to 

the left of the elevator on the Li-

brary’s main floor. The books on 

these shelves are 50% off their al-

ready low Book Cellar prices. You 

can pay for them at the Circulation 

Desk.  

     Our newest innovation in the 

Book Cellar are “Grab Bag Boxes” for 

only $5 each. Because we receive 

more great book donations than we 

FRIENDS BOOK CELLAR 
Sunday (Sept.-June): 1 pm – 4 pm 
Mon. & Weds.: 12 pm – 7:30 pm 
Saturday: 10 am – 2 pm  

have room for, we’re offering our 

patrons a chance to take home 

some wonderful—if mysterious!— 

bargains. 

~ Jenny Tesar, Friends President 

T he ball has dropped and 2018 is here. With the start of a new year, it is time for us to look ahead at the months to come. While changes are 

taking place throughout the Library, we continue to maintain the things that 

the community has valued: a friendly staff, an up-to-date collection of books 

and movies, electronic materials, and literary and cultural programs. 

     While we continue to maintain services, we also want to look at the current 

and future needs of our community and how best to provide for those needs.   

     While we ask ourselves what our pa-

trons want, we also need to ask you what 

you want and need. 

     We want each member of this commu-

nity to feel that the Bethel Public Library is 

designed for them. 

     As we go through this process, we want 

to hear from you! Please share with us your thoughts, ideas, and concerns 

about programs and services. There are many ways to do this. You can stop in 

at the Library and fill out a paper form (available at all service desks) or speak 

directly with a staff member. From your computer or mobile device, submit 

an online comments form or email us at bethellibrary@bethellibrary.org. 

Whichever way you choose, we look forward to hearing from you! 

  ~ Megan Dean, Library Director 
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     The 7th Annual ¢ŀƪŜ ¸ƻǳǊ /ƘƛƭŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƛōǊŀǊȅ 5ŀȅ happens Saturday, February 3. 

This special day has become an international initiative that encourages families every-

where to take their children to their local library. Launched in 2011 right here in Con-

necticut by two children’s librarians, along with artist and illustrator Nancy Elizabeth 

Wallace, this day raises community awareness about the importance of the library in 

the life of a child. ¢ŀƪŜ ¸ƻǳǊ /ƘƛƭŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƛōǊŀǊȅ 5ŀȅ also promotes library services 

and programs for children and their families. 

     We will celebrate with activities and a special event for children and families. This 

year, craft projects featuring popular characters from children’s literature will be 

available for all ages throughout the day. At 1:00 pm, a new feature-length children’s 

film will be presented in the Parloa Community Room. Children from 4 through 10 

years old are invited to register to attend the film along with an adult.  

     While we encourage all parents to bring their children to the Bethel Library on Feb-

ruary 3 for our celebration of children in libraries, every day is a great day to spend 

time here with your child.  From the latest picture book and works of fiction to com-

puters and puzzles, there are always endless possibilities to enjoy the Library with 

your child and strengthen their love of literature.   

     We look forward to seeing you in the Bethel Public Library! 

                                                           ~Joanne Grumman, Children’s Librarian 

CEL EBR AT E  T HE  L I BR ARY  W I T H  YOUR  CHIL D !  

HOW DO YOU HAVE A BLIND DATE WITH A BOOK? 

TEENS :  GE T  CRE AT I VE  

WI T H  3D PRI NTING !  

     There are no awkward questions, no forced con-

versations, no judgmental looks, no need to call. Just 

have a blind date with a ōƻƻƪ! 

     Sure, it might turn out to be a dud, then again, it 

could be the diamond-in-the-rough you wouldn’t 

otherwise have given a chance. There’s no knowing until you check it out. Starting 

Monday, January 8, please visit the Library to select your “blind date,” a wrapped 

Library book. 

     To help you choose, we'll provide a short blurb about each book so you can get a 

sense of its personality. No spoilers! After you check out your selection at the Circula-

tion Desk, bring your book home, unwrap it, and start reading! 

     Don’t worry: if you fall in love, you’ll have three whole weeks before it’s due. And if 

you’re not enjoying your date, you can return the book early—nobody’s feelings will 

be hurt. 

     To add to the fun, we'd like you to rate and review your book for a chance to win 

the Valentine’s Day prize pack! All entries must be received by 8 pm, Monday, Febru-

ary 12. Review forms will be inside your book and can be returned at the Circulation 

Desk. So come in for a blind date with a book—the surprise is part of the fun! 

~Olivia Von Kohorn,  Senior Library Assistant 

     The Library’s 3D printing workshops 

have taken off, and participants have 

been creating interesting projects each 

week. Pictured below are some of the 

great projects that have been created! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

     

 

     If you are interested in learning about 

3D design, please join us at the Library 

on Thursday evenings at 6:30 pm. No 

registration is required. 

     Whether you're a beginner or have 

some experience with 3D printing, we 

hope you'll drop in to have fun creating 

and printing your designs. 

     Also, I'm looking for a few teen volun-

teers who know how to use Tinkercad to 

help beginners. Please contact me at 

teen@bethellibrary.org. 

~Amy Schumann, Teen Librarian 
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NE W  LOOK  F OR  T HE  
F IRST  FLOOR !  

     If you have visited the Library lately, 

you may have noticed some changes 

happening on the first floor. 

     Library staff have been hard at work 

over the last few months reorganizing 

our collections and reconfiguring the 

shelving units. We have moved the 

DVDs in order to shelve Fiction and 

Nonfiction DVDs together, as well as 

create more display space to showcase 

our growing collections.  

     We have created a Foreign Film sec-

tion that we will be expanding through-

out the year. You also will see changes 

to how we offer TV Series and Docu-

mentaries. Series will be checked out by 

season instead of by disc. 

     Music CDs have be relocated to allow 

for better organization of genres.  

Throughout January and February, we 

will be working on a new labeling sys-

tem that will make it easier to find 

different genres of music and artists.  

We also have created new audiobook 

sections, including Shakespeare and 

Foreign Languages. 

     In order to make room for all of 

these changes, we will be moving our 

Large Print collection to the second 

floor.  This move will allow us to grow 

both the Large Print and Media collec-

tions and to create a comfortable 

seating/work area near the Circulation 

Desk. 

     Some of these changes will take time 

to fully implement, so please bear with 

us as we continue to move items 

around. As always, we welcome and 

value feedback from our patrons. Com-

ments forms are available at all desks.  

~Priscilla Massmann,                           

Circulation Manager 

IƻƭƳŜǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ [ƛōǊŀǊȅ 

     From CBS’s 9ƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǊȅ 

to BBC’s {ƘŜǊƭƻŎƪ, the 

classics are always in style.      

     Sir Arthur Conan Doyle wrote the first 

Sherlock Holmes story, ! {ǘǳŘȅ ƛƴ {ŎŀǊπ

ƭŜǘΣ in 1887 and today still remains rele-

vant. From children’s books to adult 

books, his essence is present and the 

mystery still alive. 

     Whether you loved the original sto-

ries or just enjoy a great mystery, check 

out a few of the many adaptations that 

the Bethel Library has to offer. 

 

Children: 

¶ DǊŜŀǘ {ƘŜƭōȅ IƻƭƳŜǎ 
by Elizabeth Eulberg 

¶ {ƘŜǊƭƻŎƪ CƛƭŜǎ by Tracy Barrett 

¶ {ƘŜǊƭƻŎƪΣ [ǳǇƛƴΣ ŀƴŘ aŜ 
by Irene Adler 

Teen: 

¶ /ƘŀǊƭƻǧŜ IƻƭƳŜǎ 
       by Brittany Cavallaro 

¶ WŀŎƪŀōȅ by William Ritter 

¶ [ƻŎƪ ϧ aƻǊƛ by Heather W. Petty 
Adult: 

¶ aƻǊƛŀǊǘȅ by Anthony Horowitz 

¶ aȅŎǊƻƊ IƻƭƳŜǎ 
       by Kareem Abdul-Jabbar 

¶ [ŀŘȅ {ƘŜǊƭƻŎƪ by Sherry Thomas 

¶ .ŜŜƪŜŜǇŜǊΩǎ !ǇǇǊŜƴǝŎŜ 
       by Laurie R. King 
 

We hope you enjoy the chase... 

Reviewer: Megan Dean 

RE ADER  TO  RE ADER  V I EWER  TO  V I EWER  

We welcome reviews from readers of all ages! 
Please email ȅƻǳǊ book & movie reviews to newsletter@bethellibrary.org  

ƻǊ bring it to the Reference Desk. Content may be edited due to space constraints. 

! 5ƻƎϥǎ tǳǊǇƻǎŜΣ starring Josh Gad, 

Bryce Gheisar, K.J. Apa, Dennis 

Quaid, John Ortiz, Peggy Lipton, 

Britt Robertson (rated PG) 

     Who doesn’t love a good dog movie?   

A few familiar ones are [ŀǎǎƛŜΣ wƛƴ ¢ƛƴ 

¢ƛƴΣ hƭŘ ¸ŜƭƭŜǊΣ .ŜŜǘƘƻǾŜƴΣ ¢ǳǊƴŜǊ ϧ 

IƻƻŎƘΣ and IŀŎƘƛΦ But this movie isn’t 

about the dog as hero, although he is 

heroic enough. Rather the dog here is   

searching for the meaning of its own 

existence. 

     The dog’s narration, voiced by Josh 

Gad, takes us through numerous rein-

carnations as he develops an unbreaka-

ble bond with his original owner. Along 

the way he experiences a multitude of 

emotions on his way to understanding a 

dog’s purpose.  I highly recommend this 

very good family movie—just don’t be 

surprised if there isn’t a dry eye in the 

house. 

      Reviewer: RFM 

òFUN FACTó 
 

According to several happiness 
studies, joining a group that 

meets even just once a month 
produces the same “happiness 
gain” as doubling your income! 

 
With that in mind, we invite 
you to join our lively Library 

book discussion groups! 
 

/ƘŜŎƪ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ƛƴǎŜǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ 
bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊτŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜτ 
ŦƻǊ ǝǘƭŜǎ ϧ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŘŀǘŜǎκǝƳŜǎΦ 



B E T H E L  P U B L I C  L I B R A R Y  
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BETHEL PUBLIC LIBRARY 

189 GREENWOOD AVE. 
BETHEL, CT  06801 

 

INSIDE  THIS  ISSUE  
 

Kids Storytimes 

New Book Groups 

Blind Date with a Book 

Latest on Lyme Disease 

Friends January 18 Meeting 

This Newsletter is co -sponsored by  
R.E. Lawlor Graphics & Printing, LLC 

and by the Friends of the Library.  

CONTACT US 
 

203-794-8756 
Director x6 

Children’s Services x5 
Adult Services x4 
Teen Services x0 

Circulation Services x3 

'ÅÔ ÅÍÁÉÌ ÎÏÔÉǢÃÁÔÉÏÎȢ  
#ÁÌÌ ÕÓ ÏÒ ÓÉÇÎ ÕÐ ÏÎÌÉÎÅȦ 

 

¶Learn about adult, teen, and         
children’s programs; then register 
through links to the online calendar 

¶Receive holds and overdue notices 

¶Discover what’s new at your 
hometown library 

3500/24 9/52  ,)"2!29Ȧ  

+ÅÅÐ Á ,ÏÏË-ÏÕÔ ÆÏÒ 
&#'ÉÖÅÓȢÏÒÇ 

  

 

 

 

ALL ARE INVITED!  
0ÌÅÁÓÅ *ÏÉÎ ÔÈÅ &ÒÉÅÎÄÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 

"ÅÔÈÅÌ 0ÕÂÌÉÃ ,ÉÂÒÁÒÙ ÆÏÒ 4ÈÅÉÒ 

!ÎÎÕÁÌ -ÅÅÔÉÎÇ  

0ÌÕÓ Á 3ÐÅÃÉÁÌ 0ÒÏÇÒÁÍȦ 
 

*ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ΣΪȟ ΤΡΣΪ ÁÔ ΨȡΡΡ ÐÍ 
-ÁÒÉÁ 0ÁÒÌÏÁ #ÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ 2ÏÏÍ 

http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001fCFdTiS7mDQspkVeQMpsDzT2ljPlRJNm13NxOGQcz4BNQCP8f7FjDNMrKfufr4fkBMV2garIGn2VWYzQ3zbiJukFi6vtwEO86lR0t_EaYOjrx1SQCrLRborjh-jObgGsJafk9oBL2sSRwAX-ilKTOPiIJT9ZTefI


Bethel Public Library Programs for Adults and Teens 

"ÏÏË $ÉÓÃÕÓÓÉÏÎÓ  

January 29, 6:30-7:45 pm  
¢ƘŜ [ƻǾŜŘ hƴŜ 
by Evelyn Waugh 
January 31, 10:15-11:30 am 
¢ƘŜ IŀǊŜ ǿƛǘƘ !ƳōŜǊ 9ȅŜǎ 
by Edmund De Waal 
February 28, 10:15-11:30 am 
! aŀƴ /ŀƭƭŜŘ hǾŜ 
by Fredrik Backman 
 

 

-ÏÖÉÅÓ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ "ÉÇ 3ÃÒÅÅÎ 
January 4, 6:00-7:45 pm 
5ǳƴƪƛǊƪ (PG-13) 
January 17, 6:00-7:50 pm 
¢ƘŜ aƻǳƴǘŀƛƴ .ŜǘǿŜŜƴ ¦ǎ (PG-13) 
January 24, 6:00-7:55 pm 
±ƛŎǘƻǊƛŀ ŀƴŘ !ōŘǳƭ (PG-13) 
 

Registration required for all movies  
 

Note: Oscar-nominated movies deter-
mined after nominees are announced! 
 

7ÒÉÔÅÒÓ 'ÒÏÕÐ  
3ÐÏÎÓÏÒÅÄ ÉÎ ÐÁÒÔ ÂÙ ÄÏÎÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÆÒÏÍ  
&ÁÉÒǢÅÌÄ #ÏÕÎÔÙ 'ÉÖÉÎÇ $ÁÙ  

January 17 & February 21 
6:00-7:45 pm 
{ƘŀǊŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƎŜǘ ŦŜŜŘōŀŎƪ 
ŦǊƻƳ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ [ƛƴŘŀ /ƘƛŀǊŀΦ 
Registration required and limited to 8 
FOR ADULTS 
 

É0ÁÄȾÉ0ÈÏÎÅ "ÁÓÉÃÓ 
January 8, 6:00-7:30 pm 
¢ƻǇƛŎǎ ŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ ǿƛƭƭ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ōŀǎƛŎǎ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ 
ȅƻǳ ǎǘŀǊǘŜŘ ǳǎƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ƛtŀŘ ƻǊ ƛtƘƻƴŜΣ 
ŦǊƻƳ ŀǇǇǎ ǘƻ ǎŜǩƴƎǎΦ .ǊƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ Ŧǳƭƭȅ 
ŎƘŀǊƎŜŘ ŘŜǾƛŎŜ ϧ ƪƴƻǿ ȅƻǳǊ ǇŀǎǎǿƻǊŘΦ  
Registration required and limited to 9 
FOR ADULTS 

Be curious. Be enlightened. Be inspired.                                                      www.bethellibrary.org                                       

For more information, please call 203-794-8756 x4 (Adult) or x0 (Teen), or check the online calendar.  

3ÏÎÇÓ Ǫ 3ÔÏÒÉÅÓ ÆÏÒ 'ÒÏ×Î-ÕÐÓ 
January 10, 6:30-7:30 pm 
.ŀŎƪ ōȅ ǇƻǇǳƭŀǊ ŘŜƳŀƴŘΣ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ  
ƳǳǎƛŎƛŀƴ ŀƴŘ ǇǳōƭƛǎƘŜŘ ŀǳǘƘƻǊ [Ŝƴƴȅ 
[ŜǾƛƴŜ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳǎ Ƙƛǎ ƴŜǿŜǎǘ ƻǊƛƎƛƴŀƭ 
ǿƻǊƪΦ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ ƛǎ ƎŜŀǊŜŘ ŦƻǊ ŀŘǳƭǘǎΦ 
Registration required  
FOR ADULTS 
 

#ÏÒÐÓ ÏÆ $ÉÓÃÏÖÅÒÙ 0ÁÒÔ ))ȡ 
2ÅÔÒÁÃÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ,Å×ÉÓ ÁÎÄ 
#ÌÁÒË 4ÒÁÉÌ 
January 22, 6:30-7:30 pm 
{ǘŀƴ ²ƛŜƴ ŀƴŘ wȅŀƴ ²ƛŜƴ ǊŜŎƻǳƴǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ŦŀǘƘŜǊ-ŀƴŘ-ǎƻƴ ŀŘǾŜƴǘǳǊŜ Ŧƻƭπ
ƭƻǿƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƻǘǎǘŜǇǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ [Ŝǿƛǎ ŀƴŘ 
/ƭŀǊƪ /ƻǊǇǎ ƻŦ 5ƛǎŎƻǾŜǊȅ 9ȄǇŜŘƛǝƻƴΦ 
Registration required  
FOR ADULTS & TEENS 
 

)ÎÔÒÏÄÕÃÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ Υ$ 0ÒÉÎÔÉÎÇ 
ÆÏÒ !ÄÕÌÔÓ 
February 10, 10:15-11:45 am 
[ŜŀǊƴ ǘƘŜ ŦŜŀǘǳǊŜǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ [ǳƭȊ.ƻǘ aƛƴƛ 
о5 tǊƛƴǘŜǊΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ǎŜƭŜŎǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊπ
ƳŀǩƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƻōƧŜŎǘΣ ǇǊƻǇŜǊ ǎƻƊǿŀǊŜ 
ŀƴŘ ŬƭŜ ŦƻǊƳŀǘΣ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ 
ŎƻƴǘǊƻƭǎΤ ǘƘŜƴ ǎŜǘ ǳǇ ŀƴ ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘ ǘƻ 
ƳŀƪŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ о5 ƻōƧŜŎǘΗ 
Registration required and limited to 9 
FOR ADULTS 
 

4ÈÅ ,ÁÔÅÓÔ ÏÎ ,ÙÍÅ $ÉÓÅÁÓÅ 
February 12, 6:30-7:30 pm 
5ǊΦ YŜƴƴŜǘƘ IƻũƳŀƴ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎŜǎ ǘƘŜ ǾŜǊȅ 
ƭŀǘŜǎǘ ǊŜǎŜŀǊŎƘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊŜǾŜƴǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ 
ŎŀǊŜ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ǇŜǊǾŀǎƛǾŜ ŘƛǎŜŀǎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ŀƴ 
LƴǘŜƎǊŀǝǾŜ bŀǘǳǊŀƭ ǇǊƻǘƻŎƻƭ ǇŜǊǎǇŜŎǝǾŜΦ 
vϧ! ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘΦ 
Registration required and limited to 30 
FOR ADULTS 

7ÁÓÈÉ 4ÁÐÅ #ÒÁÆÔÓ 
January 27, 10:15-11:30 am 
¦ǎŜ ŎƻƭƻǊŦǳƭ ²ŀǎƘƛ ǘŀǇŜ ǘƻ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭƛȊŜ ŀ 
ƭƛǧƭŜ ōƻȄ ŀƴŘ ŀ ŦǊŀƳŜΗ 
Registration required 
FOR TEENS 
 

4ÁÐÅ 0ÁÉÎÔÉÎÇ 
February 24, 10:15-11:30 am 
¦ǎŜ ǘŀǇŜ ŀƴŘ Ǉŀƛƴǘ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ŀ ōǊƛƎƘǘƭȅ 
ŎƻƭƻǊŜŘΣ ƎŜƻƳŜǘǊƛŎ ŘŜǎƛƎƴ ƻƴ ŎŀƴǾŀǎΗ 
Registration required 
FOR TEENS 
 

$ÒÏÐ-)Î Υ$ 0ÒÉÎÔÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ 4ÅÅÎÓ 
Thursdays, 6:30-7:45 pm 
²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ǎƘƻǿ ȅƻǳ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ŘŜǎƛƎƴ ŀƴŘ 
ǇǊƛƴǘ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ ŎǊŜŀǝƻƴǎΦ 
No registration required 
 

#ÁÌÌÉÎÇ !ÌÌ 4ÅÅÎ 4ÅÃÈÉÅÓȦ 
5ƻ ȅƻǳ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴτƻǊ Řƻ ȅƻǳ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ 
ƪƴƻǿτƘƻǿ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ¢ƛƴƪŜǊŎŀŘ ǘƻ ŘŜǎƛƎƴ 
о5 ƻōƧŜŎǘǎΚ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ¢ŜŜƴ 
[ƛōǊŀǊƛŀƴ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ǿƛƭƭƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǳǘ 
ƻǘƘŜǊ ǘŜŜƴǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎΗ 
 

(ÁÎÇ /ÕÔ ×ÉÔÈ Á "ÏÏËȦ 
February 1-14 
During Library Hours 
/ƻƳŜ ƛƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ¢ŜŜƴ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ 
ǎŜƭŜŎǘ ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ǿǊŀǇǇŜŘ ōƻƻƪΗ ¸ƻǳ 
ǿƻƴΩǘ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ŎƻǾŜǊΣ ōǳǘ ǿŜΩƭƭ 
ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ǎƻƳŜ ŎƭǳŜǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪΩǎ 
άǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭƛǘȅέ ŀƴŘ άƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘǎΦέ tƭŜŀǎŜ 
ŎƘŜŎƪ ƻƴŜ ƻǳǘΣ ǊŜŀŘ ƛǘΣ ŀƴŘ ƭŜǘ ǳǎ ƪƴƻǿ ƛŦ 
ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƳŀǘŎƘΗ  
FOR TEENS 

-!2+ 9/52 #!,%.$!2Ȧ 
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"ÁÂÙÔÉÍÅ 3ÔÏÒÙÔÉÍÅ 

Mondays, 10:30-11:00 am 
CƻǊ ƛƴŦŀƴǘǎ όƴƻƴ-ǿŀƭƪŜǊǎύ ǘƻ мн ƳƻƴǘƘǎΦ 
{ǘƻǊƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ŦƻǊ ƛƴŦŀƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀ ōƭŀƴƪŜǘΦ 
No registration required 
 

(ÏÒÁ ÄÅÌ #ÕÅÎÔÏ 

Bilingual Storytime 
Mondays, 6:30-7:00 pm (no class 2/19) 
CƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ п-т ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻƭŘΦ .ƻǘƘ 9ƴƎƭƛǎƘ 
ŀƴŘ {ǇŀƴƛǎƘ ŀǊŜ ǳǎŜŘ ǘƻ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ōƻƻƪǎΣ 
ǊƘȅƳŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǎƻƴƎǎΗ 
No registration required 
 

7ÉÇÇÌÙ 3ÔÏÒÙÔÉÍÅ 
×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ $ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒ 

Tuesdays, 10:30-11:00 am 
(no class 2/20) 
CƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ м-п ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻƭŘΣ ǿƛǘƘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘκ
ŀŘǳƭǘ ŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊΦ IŜŀǊ ŀ ǎǘƻǊȅΣ ǇƭŀȅΣ ŀƴŘ 
ǘƘŜƴ ƳŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ [ƛōǊŀǊȅ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΦ 
No registration required 
 

0ÒÅÓÃÈÏÏÌ 3ÔÏÒÙÔÉÍÅ 

Wednesdays, 10:30-11:00 am 
CƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ о-с ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻƭŘ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǎƛǘ 
ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ŀ ǇŀǊŜƴǘκŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊΦ {ǘƻǊƛŜǎΣ Ŧǳƴ 
ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŀ ǎƛƳǇƭŜ ŎǊŀƊ ƻǊ 5±5Φ 
No registration required 
 

-ÏÔÈÅÒ 'ÏÏÓÅ 3ÔÏÒÙÔÉÍÅ 

Thursdays, 10:30-11:00 am 
CƻǊ ƛƴŦŀƴǘǎ мл-нп ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ƻƭŘΣ ǿƛǘƘ ƻƴŜ 
ǇŀǊŜƴǘκŀŘǳƭǘ ŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊΤ ƴƻ ǎƛōƭƛƴƎǎΦ 
wƘȅƳŜǎΣ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎΣ ƳǳǎƛŎΣ ŀƴŘ ƳƻǾŜƳŜƴǘΦ 
No registration required 
 

0* 3ÔÏÒÙÔÉÍÅ 

Thursdays, 6:30-7:00 pm 
CƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ о-у ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻƭŘ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǎƛǘ 
ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ŀ ǇŀǊŜƴǘκŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊΦ {ǘƻǊƛŜǎΣ ŀŎπ
ǝǾƛǝŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ 5±5ǎ ƻǊ ŎǊŀƊǎΦ YƛŘǎ Ƴŀȅ 
ŎƻƳŜ ƛƴ ǇƧΩǎ ŀƴŘ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀ ǎǘǳũŜŘ ŀƴƛƳŀƭΗ 
No registration required 

Bethel Public Library Programs for Children 

Be curious. Be enlightened. Be inspired.                                                      www.bethellibrary.org                                       

For more information and to register for Childrenôs programs, please call 203-794-8756 x5. 

Children under 12 years of age may not be left unattended in the Library at any time. 

ΩÔÈ !ÎÎÕÁÌ 
#ÏÎÎÅÃÔÉÃÕÔ 
4ÁËÅ 9ÏÕÒ 
#ÈÉÌÄ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ 
,ÉÂÒÁÒÙ $ÁÙ  

Saturday, February 3, 2018 
See what your Library has to offer!  
10:30 am-4:30 pm: Fun activities and 
crafts featuring popular children’s 
book characters! CƻǊ ƪƛŘǎ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ŀƎŜǎΦ 
No registration required 
1:00-3:00 pm: Feature film on the big 
screen in the Community Room 
CƻǊ ƪƛŘǎ п-мл ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻƭŘ  ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǇŀǊŜƴǘκ
ŀŘǳƭǘ ŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊΦ 
Registration required, beginning 
January 16, and limited to 30 children  

&ÁÍÉÌÙ-&ÕÎ 3ÔÏÒÙÔÉÍÅ 
Fridays, 10:30-11:00 am 
CƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ н-с ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻƭŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘκ
ŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǎƛōƭƛƴƎǎΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ƛƴŦŀƴǘǎΦ 
No registration required 
 

"ÏÏËÓ Ǫ "ÒÉÃËÓ 

January 7 & February 4, 2:00-3:00 pm 
CƻǊ ƪƛŘǎ DǊŀŘŜǎ м-пΤ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ 
ŀ [ŜƎƻ-ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴΦ 
Registration required, 2 weeks before 
each class 
 

,ÉÔÔÌÅ 34%- %ØÐÌÏÒÅÒÓ 

January 8 & February 5, 4:15-5:15 pm 
YƛŘǎ DǊŀŘŜǎ Y-н ŜȄǇƭƻǊŜ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜΣ ¢ŜŎƘπ
ƴƻƭƻƎȅΣ 9ƴƎƛƴŜŜǊƛƴƎΣ ŀƴŘ aŀǘƘ ŎƻƴŎŜǇǘǎ 
ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ŎǊŀƊǎΣ ŜȄǇŜǊƛƳŜƴǘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŀŎǝǾƛπ
ǝŜǎ ǊŜƭŀǝƴƎ ǘƻ ŀ ōƻƻƪΦ 
Registration required, 2 weeks before 
each meeting, and limited to 15 

 

-ÁÇÉÃ 4ÒÅÅ (ÏÕÓÅ 
3ÔÏÒÙÃÒÁÆÔ !ÄÖÅÎÔÕÒÅ 

January 17 & February 21 
4:30-5:30 pm 
CƻǊ ƪƛŘǎ DǊŀŘŜǎ м-оΦ YƛŘǎ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ ŀ ōƻƻƪ  
ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǎŜǊƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ ǘƘŜƳŜǎ 
ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŀ ŎǊŀƊΦ 
Registration required, 2 weeks before 
each meeting, and limited to 15  
 

+ÉÄÓȭ &ÒÉÄÁÙ &ÌÉÃËÓ 

January 19 & February 23  
4:00-4:45 pm 
YƛŘǎ н-с ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻƭŘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 
ŜƴƧƻȅ ŀ ǎƘƻǊǘ ŬƭƳ ǎƘƻǿƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ [ƛōǊŀǊȅΩǎ 
ōƛƎ ǎŎǊŜŜƴΗ !ƭƭ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ŀŎŎƻƳπ
ǇŀƴƛŜŘ ōȅ ŀ ǇŀǊŜƴǘκŀŘǳƭǘ ŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊ 
No registration required 

+ÉÄÓ #ÈÅÓÓ #ÌÕÂÓ 

January 24 & February 28 
6:30-7:30 pm 
tŀƎŜǎΥ CƻǊ ƪƛŘǎ DǊŀŘŜǎ м-о  
January 10 & February 14 
6:30-7:30 pm 
YƴƛƎƘǘǎΥ CƻǊ ƪƛŘǎ DǊŀŘŜǎ п-т 
Kids must understand the basic rules  
Registration required, 2 weeks before 
each meeting;  
 

,ÅÔ-)Ô-3ÎÏ×Ȧ #ÒÁÆÔ $ÁÙ 

February 20 (no school day) 
10:30 am-3:30 pm 
CƻǊ ƪƛŘǎ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ŀƎŜǎΦ aŀƪŜ ŀ άǎƴƻǿȅέ 
ŎǊŀƊ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ 
No registration required 


